Town of Genesee
Little Genesee, NY 14754                          
Public Hearing – 2023 Budget
November 15,2022
ATTENDANCE:    Supervisor Alex Smith; Councilpersons Colleen Estabrook, Loren Miller : Rhonda Faulkner Town Clerk, Deputy Town Clerk Bonita Brunner 

VISITORS:  Peggy Cowell, Chase Tascone, Tysheen Roundtree

This meeting was brought to order by Supervisor Smith at 7 pm.

Supervisor Smith advised the board that the Preliminary Budget was approved at the last Board meeting.  After that a decision was made to enter into the contract MACE for Code Enforcement.   After discussion with Accountant Kathy Berry, she made the necessary to adjust the Preliminary Budget for the Cost( $9,712) for MACE FOR 2023.

Supervisor Smith presented Resolution 2022-19, 2nd CP Estrabrook

PUBLIC HEARING AND ADOPTION OF
2023 TOWN OF GENESEE BUDGET

WHEREAS, the Preliminary Budget for the Town of Genesee has been completed by the Town Board and,


A Public Hearing being held on November 15, 2022, and all persons desiring to be heard having been heard, 


RESOLVED, that the Town of Genesee 2023 Budget was reviewed and approved.

Roll Call Vote taken as follows:


CP Loren Miler
Aye


CP Estabrook

Aye


Supervisor Smith
Aye

Resolution approved

Rhonda Faulkner

Town Clerk

November 16,2022



